
 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conway                         Term:   Christmas  2021            Topic:  Celebrations   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

 

A big Hello from Conway class.  

 

This term we have been very busy with lots of 

activities and days to celebrate. 

 

We read one of our favourite books for Halloween 

‘Room on the broom’ had fun finding scary 

creatures in the rice, explored our Halloween 

bucket and made a display for our friends to see.  

 

We enjoyed celebrating Diwali, Bonfire night and 

Children in need.  

 

Every Thursday we have been cooking.  We find 

ingredients in the bag and match them to 

symbols, taste lots of things and enjoy making lots 

of mess.  We are learning to smell, touch and 

taste new things. 

 

 

We have now made our Christmas fireplace and 

put our photos up, made our Christmas wish lists, 

hung our stockings, decorated the Christmas tree 

and we are now waiting for Father Christmas….. 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year from the Conway Team!  

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 

Last Day of Term – Friday 17th December 2021 

First Day back – Tuesday 4th January 2022 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          



 
 


